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Dear NC Public Utilities Commission, 
     I do not think that Duke Progress Energy has been socially and environmentally
responsible enough to deserve additional pay from residential customers.  Therefore, don't
raise our rates 14.3 % until they have shown they are investing only in renewable
technologies.  I would be happy to pay more for electricity if it came from a renewable source
and did not create pollution like coal ash.  I have solar panels on my house that I invested in,
as an example.  If residential customers are being asked to invest additional monies into our
power production, Duke Progress should be increasing the value of its service and protecting
our air and water resources.  Gas and oil are destructive to both air and water.  We do not need
to invest in a dirty system that diminishes our resources and causes health problems when
water and air are polluted.  If Duke Progress can really live up to the progress part of their
name, we could spend less on health care and coal ash clean up operations, and more on
sustainable and less polluting energy production.

Sincerely, 
Barbara Sloss
5 Wagon Road
Asheville, NC 28805
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